Department of Health

Office Auction Board

November 16, 2022

SP-2022-2023-014-MEDICAID
Professional Services for the Printing and Mailing Services for the
Puerto Rico Medicaid Program.

Addendum #1

Change of physical address and email:

This addendum is intended to inform about the change of physical address and change of email
address for the sending and delivery of proposals.

As of today, November 16, 2022, the proposals of the different auctions will be sent by the
Bidders to:

Word Plaza Building 5t floor
268 Munoz Rivera Avenue
San Juan, PR 00918

Email address to send electronic correspondence:
elizabeth.otero@salud.pr.gov

All instructions and additional requirements set forth in the Request for Offer documents remain
unchanged. This Annex is part of the Request for Offer. The information included herein must be
considered at the time of submission of the Offer.

benise‘Marrero Santéna, MBA
Director
Auction Office

End of Addendum #1



